
 

14th November 2018 
 

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Year 3 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Meet Miss Cooper – Thursday 22nd November 2018 
 
As you know, Miss Cooper will be taking over as Year 3 teacher from January.  She is currently coming into School 
every Thursday to get to know the School and the children and so we expect this to be a very smooth transition. 
 
Miss Cooper would also very much like to meet parents before she starts and therefore, on Thursday 22nd  
November, we would like to invite you to drop in to the Year 3 classroom anytime between 4pm and 5:30pm, 
for coffee, cake and a chat. 
 
Please confirm if you will be attending by returning the attached consent slip by Tuesday 20th November 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs V Wright 
Head of Juniors 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

 

Meet Miss Cooper – Thursday 22nd November 2018 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________  Class: _________________ 

 

I / we would like to come and meet Miss Cooper on Thursday 22nd November 20018. 

 

Number attending: ______________________________________ 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________  Date: ____________________ 

 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 20th November 2018 


